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Last Week: Cardigan’s “Toolkit”
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• Our Partnership with You
• Training your Student
• Wellness
• Hygiene
• Cough and Sneezing Etiquette
• Using Masks
• Social Distancing
• Personal Contact
• Using the Health Center

• Recording, slide presentation, FAQs: www.cardigan.org/fall-2020/parent-meetings



Website Resources
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Campus Arrival Procedure

● Prior to Arrival:
○ Self quarantine for 14 days
○ Arrive with 1 family member (max 2) - CMS can pick up students traveling alone
○ Limit the amount of belongings you bring
○ Help your son prepare for his time away from home in the fall

● Registration Days:
○ 8/21 – All day students (quarantine at home, on-campus start date is testing dependent)
○ 8/24 - 9th grade boarding students 
○ 8/25 - 8th grade boarding students (Group 1) 
○ 8/26 - 8th grade boarding students (Group 2) 
○ 8/27 - 6th and 7th grade boarding students



Campus Arrival Procedure

● Gather registration information prior to arrival
● CMS will pick up students at the airport as necessary
● Required testing for students at Mascoma Community Health Center upon arrival

○ 8 students per hour, 8:00AM-6:00PM (8:00AM-12:00PM for Day Students on the 21st)
○ If a student arrives with concerning symptoms, he will need to return home or go straight to on-

campus care if home is not an option
○ We will collect student laptops during this process to prepare them for the year
○ Mascoma Community Health Center is located at 18 Roberts Road in Canaan, NH, at the intersection 

with Route 4.

● Please complete the digital sign-up form to list your time preferences and submit 
other registration information: www.cardigan.org/fall-2020/arrival-form



Registration and Moving In

● Registration process is testing dependent
○ Rapid test results → Open-air registration on the quad
○ No rapid results → Go from Mascoma to your dorm

● Everyone must wear a mask on campus and practice social distancing

● Follow the directions of staff so that we can ensure community safety

● We ask that families not rearrange dorm furniture, including beds, when moving 
in



Opening Days

● Begin to focus on building safe spaces — families — in the dorms for our 
students

● We will educate the boys on ways to stay healthy while also fostering culture and 
community

● We will have a community read (Stamped) to involve our entire school in our 
diversity, equity, and inclusion work

● We are thrilled to have the  boys back on campus, and we look forward to living 
the Cardigan Way with them



Questions?

● What if I need to drop off medicine?
● How will my son get his laundry, stored boxes, and packages to start the year?
● When can I review my son’s academic schedule?
● When will I meet my son’s advisor?
● When can I talk to my son after drop-off?
● How long do you think the initial quarantine will take?



Thank You

● Thank you for your questions
● Thank you for your patience and understanding
● Thank you for your partnership
● Thank you for your trust


